Craig, Sondra

From: Gerianne Wettstein <lotusnamaste@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 8:51 AM

To:ZZ Council MembersSubject:Total camping ban

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City of La Crosse Council Members,

First, let me express my gratitude for your continued creativity and problem-solving skills regarding the homeless of La Crosse. I would ask that you vote NO for an all out camping ban. As a volunteer at Northside Elementary in La Crosse, this would be very detrimental to the families and students who are experiencing homelessness, in my opinion. My opinion is based on growing up and living on the Northside of La Crosse; teaching 20+ years at Hamilton Elementary and as co-owner of Wettstein's. Homelessness sadly, is nothing new, however the complexity of the issue continues to challenge our community. Thank you for your consideration as you vote Thursday night.

Sincerely,
Gerianne Buchner Wettstein
Sent from my iPhone